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Accepted a Social Media Policy.   

Membership numbers are low for the upcoming conference.  They are wondering if 

it is because the PLD conference is scheduled at the same time as MLA upcoming 

conference.  

Evaluations - I shared MPLA evaluations for paid staff, and they are using them to 

begin the process in their organization.  

SLD - School library division membership rate is now $40.00.  Passed at last board 

meeting.   

There is still time:  Plan on attending the Montana Library Association Conference, 

Find your Inner Superhero: Protect! Empower! Inspire!, which will be held April 6-9, 

2016, in Missoula. Information about the conference can be found here: 

http://mtlib.org/2016conference/ Remember that MPLA members may attend the 

conference at the Montana membership rate. So,  join the fun with your Montana 

librarian friends in Missoula. 

The keynote speaker is from FutureSync, and the keynote is on Meaningful Influence.  

The annual Sheila Cates fundraising event this year is Name that Tune! Fun times is 

always had from all librarians, and it is great event to raise money for the scholarship 

fund.  

MLA Newsletter:  They are seeking out new platforms for our newsletter, so check out 

our latest addition: https://www.smore.com/55h4v-focus  

http://mtlib.org/2016conference/
https://www.smore.com/55h4v-focus

